
Hello, Tenino City Council  

My name is Nikkolas Resutek and together with my nonprofit The Resutek Charity 

Foundation, The Tenino Lions and The Tenino Eagles are putting on FREE movies 

in the park for the betterment of the community. The dates are June 23rd, July 14th, 

August 25th and September 1st. The cost of doing each movie is already about 

$700 per showing. I would sincerely and greatly appreciate a waiver of the park use 

fee for these events. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns 

related to this matter. 

Sincerely, Nikk Resutek 

360.789.7929 

nikkolasdresutek@gmail.com 

 


